
 
 

 
Academic Affairs Committee Report 

September 25, 2017 
 

The Academic Affairs Committee was scheduled to meet on Monday, August 28, 2017 at 
3 pm.  This meeting was cancelled, however, due to a lack of agenda items.   
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Academic Affairs Committee is Monday, 
October 16 at 3 pm. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Mr. Matthew Brown 
Board Member & 

Academic Affairs Committee Chair 


